STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

CHAIRWOMAN Dianne Martin

COMMISSIONERS Kathryn M. Bailey Michael S. Giaimo

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Debra A. Howland



TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964

Tel. (603) 271-2431

FAX No. 271-3878

Website: www.puc.nh.gov

September 1, 2020

Catherine A. McNamara Rates Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs Liberty Utilities 15 Buttrick Road Londonderry, NH 03053

Re: DG 20-041/Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities-Keene Div.

Summer 2020 Cost of Gas

Tariff No. 10

REVISED LETTER

Dear Ms. McNamara:

Staff has reviewed the revised tariff filings received as indicated below, in the above-captioned proceeding and confirms compliance with Puc 1603 filing requirements. A copy of this letter is being entered into the docket and the tariff filing will be placed in our permanent file. The applicable filings include:

5/13/20	43rd rev pg 1; 37th rev pg 3; 35th rev pg 4; 24th rev pg 85; 11th rev pg 90	eff. 5/1/20
5/26/20	44th rev pg 1; 38th rev pg 3; 36th rev pg 4; 25th rev pg 85; 12th rev pg 90	eff. 6/1/20
6/24/20	46th rev pg 1; 40th rev pg 3; 38th rev pg 4; 26th rev pg 85; 13th rev pg 90	eff. 7/1/20

In accordance with the Secretarial letter issued March 17, 2020, this letter will be filed electronically only at this time. A date stamped copy of the filed tariff pages will be mailed at a later date.

If I can be of future assistance please contact me at (603) 271-6044 or e-mail me at Susan.Gagne@puc.nh.gov.

Sincerely,

/s/ Susan M. Gagne

Susan M. Gagne Tariff Administrator

Enclosures

cc: Service List

Printed: 9/1/2020

Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov al-azad.iqbal@puc.nh.gov amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov catherine.mcnamara@libertyutilities.com david.simek@libertyutilities.com deborah.gilbertson@libertyutilities.com donald.kreis@oca.nh.gov jayson.laflamme@puc.nh.gov karen.sinville@libertyutilities.com lynn.fabrizio@puc.nh.gov Mary.Schwarzer@puc.nh.gov maure en. karpf@libertyutilities.commichael.sheehan@libertyutilities.com ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov pradip.chattopadhyay@oca.nh.gov steve.frink@puc.nh.gov steven.mullen@libertyutilities.com susan.gagne@puc.nh.gov

Docket #: